4 years of the Dzierżoniów Entrepreneurs' Council!

2023-11-21



The Dzierżoniów Council of Entrepreneurs (DRP) celebrates its 4th anniversary today!

On November 21, 2019, Mayor Dariusz Kucharski handed over the acts of appointment to the Dzierżoniów Council of Entrepreneurs, which is the voice of local entrepreneurs and aims to support the city's economic development policy. Currently, the Council consists of 16 entrepreneurs, 2 representatives of business-related institutions and 2 councilors of the City Council.

During its four years of operation, DRP initiated various activities supporting

entrepreneurship in our city. Suffice it to mention the Buy Local campaign in Dzierżoniów, or workshops with young people as part of the District Vocational Forum "School for Employers - Employers for School".

We would like to thank all members of the Council for their meetings, commitment and initiatives, and we wish them perseverance in implementing further interesting projects!

- Print
- PDF
- Share
- e-urząd

all news